COPY.
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.
1st April, 19731,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your Report No.20163 on the
Tug "EBR" and to your letter of the 27th ultimo, I have to
acquaint you that the safety valves fitted in this vessel
will bhe accd%ted in this instance.

I have, however, to point out that in each case
you should assure yourselves that the conditions of acceptance
of the valves in question have been fully complied with, and
you should report the results of the steam accumulation tests.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secratary,

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM,
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